
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2024  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Councilmember Patricia Dillard and Councilmember Jack Shu 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF DIRECTING STAFF TO DRAFT A CITY POLICY 

PROHIBITING SPONSORED EVENTS FROM PROVIDING, USING, OR 
ALLOWING THE SALE OF PLASTIC BOTTLED WATER  

 

We are requesting the Council direct staff to draft a City policy prohibiting sponsored 
events from providing, using or allowing the of sale of plastic bottled water. Exceptions 
may be made in special circumstances by the City Manager. 

 


